
 
 
 
Request for Proposals – Legal Notice 
 
Aging & In-Home Services of Northeast Indiana, Inc. (AIHS) expects to receive federal, Older 
Hoosier and state grants through the Indiana Family and Social Services Administration (FSSA). 
AIHS invites Requests for Proposals (RFP) for the delivery of services funded through these 
programs to eligible elderly persons in Adams, Allen, DeKalb, Huntington, LaGrange, Noble, 
Steuben, Wells and Whitley counties. The anticipated funding period is October 1, 2025 to 
September 30, 2027.  
 
Funding is anticipated in an estimated amount of $900,000 each year for services which include: 
Home Delivered Meals, Congregate Meals, Caregiver Support Groups, Caregiver Public 
Information, Caregiver Training, Nutrition Counseling, Public Information, Nutrition Education, 
and Preventive Health Services.  
 
RFP applications will be available beginning July 29, 2025. The deadline for completed RFP 
applications is August 28, 2025, with no exceptions.  
 
RFP applications can be obtained from:  
Aging & In-Home Services of Northeast Indiana, Inc.  
8101 W. Jefferson Blvd.  
Fort Wayne, IN 46804  
(260)745-1200  
info@agingihs.org 
 
Any additional questions regarding the RFP can be directed to Beth Krudop, Vice President of 
Administration, as indicated above.  
 
The AIHS Board of Directors reserves the right to accept or refuse any and/or all proposals.  
 
All services provided are without regard to race, age, color, religion, gender, sexual orientation, 
disability, national origin or ancestry. 


